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Comments: My family has enjoyed recreating in Yellow Pine and the surrounding areas for decades. While we
are not opposed to the Midas Gold project, we are extremely opposed to shutting down access to the Stibnite
road. The little town of Yellow Pine has benefited from outdoorsman of all kinds who patronize the community
businesses on their way to and from adventures around our area. Shutting down access will likely cause a
financial hardship on the few businesses in town. Along with the financial aspect, keeping the road open is
extremely important to our family so we are able to share the beauty and history of the area with our
grandchildren.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cindy Schreiner



